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This Week
Red Nose Day: We will be taking part in Red Nose Day next Friday 18th March to 

raise money for Comic Relief. Everyone is invited to dress up to match our theme of 

“Get Red...y” by wearing red clothes, shoes, facepaint, hair or any other Red-themed 

outfits! Donations of £2 per student are requested. If you are sending in a donation, 

please put it in cash in an envelope marked with your child’s name and “Red Nose Day 

donation.” 

Walk For Ukraine: On Tuesday 15th March some of our staff and students will visit 

The Forest School to join their fundraising event “Forest Walks in Support of 

Ukraine”. We want to support their mission to raise money for the people of Ukraine by 

walking a total of 1,341 miles - the same distance from The Forest School to the 

Ukrainian capital, Kyiv! If you would like to show your support by sponsoring us please 

donate through their JustGiving page: https://justgiving.com/fundraising/the-

forest-school

As always, the topic of the war will be handled with sensitivity in any class discussions.

Letters Home
No letters home this week.

Yoimoji of the Week: Gruber
Gruber is a Responsible goat. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning 

and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

https://justgiving.com/fundraising/the-forest-school
https://justgiving.com/fundraising/the-forest-school


Class News from Trailblazers

Trailblazers have been working hard in Forest School sessions, digging and planting the 

new Willow Tunnel. They also had a lovely Book Week! They really enjoyed reading each 

other's favourite books from home and ate croissants, sausage rolls and fruit salad 

during our Booky Breakfast!
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